



April 18, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am hereby reappointing Mr. Lynn J. Franke to the office of Weed Commissioner of the City of West Allis, in compliance with Wisconsin State Law 66.97. He will serve as Weed Commissioner for the year 2017.

Mr. Franke has been an employee of the City of West Allis for 42 years, currently holding the position of Lead Arborist. He is fully aware of how wild growth can be a detriment and cause disfigurement to a site in our City.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw

cc: Lynn Franke

MYR\CMTES\WEED